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Question Response 

Letter GEOLOGICAL DISPOSAL OF RADIOACTIVE WASTE IN WEST CUMBRIA 
 
I [the Clerk] refer to the above consultation document which was on the agenda to be discussed by members at the recent Parish Council meeting. 
 
Members agreed at the meeting in their opinion the area of West Cumbria is geologically unsuitable and believe there are more suitable areas in the 
UK for a site and feel that the MRWS Partnership should now withdraw from the process of searching for a site. 

   

 


